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Tick Talk for Health Care Professionals 
Steubenville, OH – Join The Ohio State University Jefferson County Extension and the Jefferson County 
General Health District to learn about what’s new in the world of ticks. Dr. Timothy McDermott, DVM 
and OSU Extension Educator, will cover ticks of concern in Ohio, including a new invasive tick identified 
last year with the potential to be of significant medical concern. Tick-borne diseases and their 
symptoms will also be covered –the bullseye rash is not always present in many Lyme Disease cases.  
This session is a must if your patients have concerns about ticks! 

The Tick Talk is scheduled for Wednesday, May 4 at 5PM in the Eastern Gateway Community College 
Lecture Hall. There is no cost to attend this event. Pre-registration is required by April 29. Please call 
740-264-2212 to sign-up.  
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